16th. October, 1964.

Mr. R. J. Williams, C.S.I.R.O., Mill Road, ST. LUCIA. S.W.G. OLD.

Dear Mr. Williams,

This letter is to renew some correspondence we had last autum. Unfortunately our glass houses are not heated. I am wondering if you will be able to continue with the substance of your letter of 11/1/64. Three dosen hills of <u>Vicus accominatelis</u> would be ample. Half of these would be used as control. Alternate positions would require some manipulation during the growing season. I will appreciate your consideration, comments and suggestions.

Yours faithfully,

Grote Reber.

GR:JEG